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Principal’s Message 
What a busy two weeks at Manning Gardens PS! Last week we celebrated Bullying No Way Week, 
including the National Day of Action against Bullying and Violence. Teachers and students have been 
doing a lot of work teaching about buddies not bullies. Did you know that our Year 6 students have even 
become teachers to pass on this very important message? I would like to acknowledge Miss Bryden for 
her leadership and enthusiasm in driving this project. Our next chapter in this sequence of learning is to 
start teaching about friendship. Once again, our Year 6 students will play a key role in communicating 
the key messages of what it takes to be a good friend. 

 
This week we celebrated Harmony Day, a special day to acknowledge and appreciate the wonderful 
cultural diversity that makes Australia such a great place to live. We had a very pleasing number of 
parents attend the day and for this, we say thank you. 
We have three more key community engagement events before the end of Term 1. This includes our 
school cross country carnival, our whole school end of term family disco and finally our very special 
Easter celebrations on the last day of Term 1. We hope that as many parents and families as possible can 
join with us and participate in these very special events. More information will follow in the next week or 
so. Don’t forget you can always stay up to date with all school events via our Facebook page and our 
Skoolbag app. 
Stay Strong! 
Paul Sortwell 
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